RDH PROGRESS REPORT: MAY 7TH, 2013

A picture is worth a thousand words....

Work on the 48" floor is complete, the stage is being lowered to the 47" floor at this moment
(you can see the dark glass emerging above the suspended work platform). We are pushing to
have work complete on the 47" floor by Friday the 17th, then on to our one floor/week target.

So far we are very pleased with progress and the results.

Kevin Ganzert



And an owner’s perspective:

As you know the 48" floor was completed on Monday and the stage was lowered to 47" floor
yesterday. By the time they secured themselves there was no time to change glasses. Their
goal today is to change 12 pieces and may improve as they go along. | must admit the
Matakana and Glasstech crews are very professional. They clean the suites at the end of the
day to make into livable standard. Rick is also a great supervisor and is in control.

Looking from inside the units, during the day, the new glass looks just perfect and better than
my expectations. However at nights | prefer the old glasses as they are clearer and downtown
lights are more visible. Temperature wise the new glass should make a lot of difference. | think
on the whole the owners would be very pleased with the outcome.

Thank you, Mr. Rastar.



